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Contact: Gloria Allred 

(323) 653-6530 

         E-mail: gallred@amglaw.com 

 
 

 I am very happy that as a result of my case that the Court of Appeals 

for the first time in the legal history of California has ruled that a person 

who is not a relative of minors and who has never met them may still file a 

petition in the California courts seeking to protect minors' financial interests 

if sufficient facts are alleged. This will help to protect children in the future. 

 

Paul Petersen 

January 8, 2010 


